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There has been a rise in pregnancy related claims against employers it is not
expected to slow down anytime soon. The article, "Pregnancy Discrimination and
Accommodations: Employers Be Aware," offers insight into the new laws
regarding pregnancy accommodations in the workplace warning employers to
have policy in place and to train their managers. 

You can read the article in the May/ June 2022 edition of Hoosier Banker.


